
 
 

SURPLUS MATERIAL FOR SALE 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 The Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County has declared the 

following items as no longer necessary, material to, or useful in the operations of the 

District and, therefore, surplus to the needs of the Public Utility District: 

 

Lot 1: Fleet Asset #280 – 2000 Eager Beaver Equipment Trailer (has air brakes) 

Lot 2: Pallets of Thread Bolts (various sizes) 

 

 The items may be viewed by contacting Mike Peterson at (509) 671-2101. Visit 

our website: www.popud.org, About Your PUD, Surplus Information for picture of 

trailer. 

 The items are being sold As-Is, Where-Is, and With-All-Faults. The 

successful bidders must sign a Release, Waiver & Indemnity Agreement and are 

responsible for the pick-up and transportation of the items. The items must be 

picked up no later than Friday, November 18, 2022. 

 Sealed bids should be mailed to the PUD at P.O. Box 190, Newport, WA. 99156 

or dropped off at the PUD’s Newport Office or Box Canyon Visitor Center no later than 

5:00 p.m., Thursday, November 10, 2022. Indicate “Sealed Bid” on the outside of the 

envelope. The bids will be opened Monday, November 14, 2022 and awarded at the 

November 15, 2022, Board meeting.  

 

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 
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